
Easington Church of England Primary School 
Happy, healthy and fulfilled 

NEWSLETTER    11th December 2015 

 

Dates for your diary – details to follow   
Mon 14

th
 Dec  YR/KS1 Nativity time 2.00pm (p.m.) 

Tues 15
th

 Dec  YR/KS1 Nativity time 10.00am (a.m.) 

Wed 16
th

 Dec Advent Service St. Mary’s 11a.m.  

Wed 16
th

  Dec  Pantomime visit 

Wed 16
th

  Dec Discos – YR/1/2 4.30-5.30p.m. Y3/4/5/6 5.45-7.00p.m.  

Thurs 17
th

 Dec Christmas lunch 

Fri 18
th
 Dec  Christmas party - non-uniform day  

Fri 18
th
 Dec School closes for Christmas break 

Spring Term 2016  
Mon 4

th
 Jan  PDDay  - school closed for children 

Tues 5
th

 Jan School re-opens for Spring Term 

Fri 8
th

 Jan Family Friday 

Thurs 14
th

 Jan  Y1/2  Collective Worship  -parents invited 9.15 a.m. 
Please note change of date 

Thurs 14
th

 Jan Parents Forum 5.15p.m.  

Tues 19
th

 Jan Y1/2 parents meeting – maths 5.15p.m.  

Fri 22
nd

 Jan Parents invited to Celebration Worship 1.45p.m.  

Thurs 4
th

 Feb  Parents Curriculum Evening 5 p.m.  

Fri 5
th

 Feb  Family Friday 

Thurs 11
th

 Feb  YR/1 Collective Worship  -parents invited 9.15 a.m. 

Thurs 11
th

 Feb  Cinema evening 5 p.m. 

Fri 12
th
 Feb  Non uniform day in aid of School Fund 

Fri 12
th
 Feb School closes for half-term break 

Mon 22
nd

 Feb  School re-opens 

Fri 4
th

 March Family Friday  

Fri 4
th

 March  Spring Coffee morning 10 a.m.  

Mon 14
th

 Mar Parental Consultation meetings YR/2/4/6  

Tues 15
th

 Mar  Parental Consultation meetings Y1/3/5 

Thurs 17
th

 Mar  Y5/6 Collective Worship – parents invited 9.15 a.m. 
Please note change of date 

Wed 23
rd

 Mar Lent Service St Mary’s 2.15 p.m.  

Wed 23
rd

 Mar Discos – YR/1/2 4-5.15p.m. Y3/4/5/6 5.30-6.45p.m. 

Thurs 24
th

 Mar Non-uniform day (in aid of School Fund) 

Star Pupils 

Year Reception Abby Henderson 

Year One James Weatherall / Noah 
Fenwick 

Year Two Ava Ruddell 

Year Three Tilly Brennan 

Year Four Poppy Watt / Maks Smithson / 
Katy Cooper 

Year Five Macy Renwick 

Year Six Mrs Appleby’s Guided Reading 
Group 1  

Pupils Pupil Elise Embleton / Lois Watt 

Sports Person of 
the Week 

James Weartherall 

Mrs Swift’s Special Book lise Embleton / Lois Watt 

Alyssa Lawton 

Attendance week ending Friday  

Class 1 97.78 

Class 2 97.57  

Class 3 97.78 

Class 4 97.22 

 

Pantomime contributions 
Thank you to those who have donated towards the cost of our 
pantomime (over £450). So far we have collated £123  There 
is still time to send in your donation to Mrs Bowden-Stoker in 
the school office. Thank you 

And the angel answered her, “The Holy Spirit will 

come upon you, and the power of the Most High will 

overshadow you; therefore the child to be born will 

be called holy—the Son of God. Luke 1:35 

Christingle Candles and the Children’s Society 
With this week’s newsletter your child will bring home a 
Christingle Candle money box. We would like you to be as 
generous as possible to support the work of the Children’s 
Society. The Children's Society's mission is to make 
childhood better for all children through direct action to stop 
them feeling excluded, isolated or abandoned. It also seeks 
to challenge injustice and influence thinking about what 
needs to change to improve the lives of children. 
Christingle Candles can be returned to school on 
Wednesday 16

th
 December for our Advent service or to St. 

Mary’s for the Christmas Eve service at 6p.m. Thank you in 
advance of your support.  
 
Website 
Please note we have added the English and Maths 
objectives for Y1-Y6 onto our Website – these can be found 
in this area Parents / Our Curriculum / Curriculum Plans. 
We have also added a Safeguarding Guide for Parents – 
again in the Parents section. We hope you find these 
documents useful.  
 
Family Friday – 4

th
 December 

Thank you to those parents and grandparents who joined 
us for Family Friday last week. It is wonderful to see 
parents and family members working alongside their 
children in school. Our next Family Friday is Friday 8

th
 

January 2016.  
 
Advent Service 
Our Advent Service take place on Wednesday 16

th
 at 11 

a.m. in St. Mary’s church. Family and friends are invited – 
please can we ask that you sit at the side of church. We 
look forward to seeing you there. 
 
E-safety 
In an ever changing society we take e-safety very seriously 
at Easington Church of England Primary School. We would 
like to take this opportunity to remind you that we have an 
e-safety policy to support us with issues such as cyber-
bullying and safeguarding.  On the reverse of this 
newsletter you will find guidance on e-safety developed by 
www.internetmatters.org   
Further guidance can also be found at 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents  
. 
School discos 
Our end of term discos will take place on Wednesday 16

th
 

December -  YR/1/2 4.30-5.30p.m.  
and Y3/4/5/6 5.45-7.00p.m. If you wish your child(ren) to 
come to the disco please complete the slip below and 
return to school in an envelope clearly marked with child’s 
name and school disco. The cost is £3 per child. There will 
also be a tuck shop on the night – children are responsible 
for looking after their own money. Parents must collect 
children from the disco promptly  – children will not be 
allowed to walk home on their own. 

Wednesday 16
th

 December  - School disco 

YR/1/2 4.30-5.30p.m.       Y3/4/5/6 5.45-7.00p.m. (please indicate which disco) 
Name:   ..................................................             Year Group:.................................... 

I understand I need to collect my child from school at the finish time of the disco.   
Signed:............................................................................................. 

http://www.easington-pri.durham.sch.uk/parents/
http://www.easington-pri.durham.sch.uk/parents/our-curriculum/
http://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents

